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Construction Update – March 23, 2018 

Upcoming road closures on 164th Place Southeast for sewer pipe installation  

Starting as soon as early to mid-April, 

for an estimated two to three weeks, 

King County’s contractor plans to install 

new sewer pipe via open cut 

construction along 164th Pl. S.E. 

between Southeast 38th Street and Vasa 

Creek. To allow enough room for work, 

the road will be closed 125 feet at a 

time.  

What is open cut construction? 

Open cut is a method of installing 
underground pipes that requires digging 
an uncovered trench. Once the trench is 
dug, crews will lay pipe into the open 
trench and then restore all disturbed areas.  

Open cut work is weather-dependent, and we will continue 
to provide email notices with updates on timing. 

Driveway access 

Work on 164th Pl. S.E. may require intermittent restrictions 
to driveway access for residents. We will reach out to 
affected residents should this arise.  

What to expect: 

• Work on weekdays between 7 a.m. – 7 p.m.  

• Signs and flaggers to direct traffic around work or to detour routes 

• Local access for residents within the road closure area only – no thru access 

• Access maintained for services including emergency, waste pickup, and mail delivery 

• Equipment, dust, vibrations, and noise within limits close to the work area  

• Temporary roadway patches 
 
The schedule and duration for construction is tentative and is subject to change as work progresses. We will continue to 
provide email notices with updates on timing of specific construction activities. 
 

  

For more information 

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield 

• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  

• Email De’Sean Quinn at desean.quinn@kingcounty.gov 

Stay informed! 

To receive the most up-to-date information, 

please sign up for our email updates at 

kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield. All future 

updates to the 164th Pl. S.E. pipe 

installation schedule will be sent via email. 

If you have trouble signing up for email 

updates, please call us at 206-296-7800.  
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